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26/9/2016

To Whom This May Concern,
Our family (Credaro Wines) has been in Margaret River region since 1922. Our winery seasonally employs up to 35 people. Bulk wine has complimented the development of our wine brand and has given us the economic sustainability and has helped facilitate the development of a 1400 ton winery and 140 ha of vineyards.  
We are currently developing a market for our branded product domestically and internationally and the WET rebate is an important contribution towards the transition from bulk to packaged and branded wine. We feel the WET rebate on bulk wine should remain as proposed to 1st July 2019 to help with the transition. 
We have been proactive with our brand and have a long term strategy to build this which requires high capital inputs. With business models like this we require the proposed timeframes to transition and maintain profitability.
The reduction of the WET rebate will have signification financial implications which could limit our growth and put us at a disadvantage to the larger players in the industry…resulting in reduced expenditure back into the economy.
The option of reinvestment through Wine Australia we feel is an inefficient method. We suggest that a cellar door rebate of $210k be established on top of the existing model, this would generate more wealth to the regional areas and promote growth for all businesses involved in tourism as well as the wine industry as a whole, rather than the funds be lost in bureaucracy.

Sincerely 
Robert Credaro 
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